
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

6. Property located at 2170 Wharncliffe Road South (TZ-8520) 

 

 Bud Polhill, on behalf of the applicant – expressing appreciation to the Civic 

Administration for their work on this because it was not as simple as it looks; requesting 

assistance that, when the three year term is up, that the applicant, if services are still not 

available, they will be able to reapply for another extension; requesting that someone 

answer that enquiry as that is important to the applicant; advising that his client is happy 

to hook up to the services once the services are available; indicating that it would be a 

shame to have to cease business because services do not come down that road for 

another four or five years; advising that there are services at the rear but it is almost 

impossible to hook up to those based on all of the agreements they would have to go 

through to get encroachments across other people’s lands; and, wanting to make sure 

that they have the ability to move forward in the future if services are not available.  


